
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Frederick County Administrative Charging Committee for the Police Accountability Board 
 

The Frederick County Executive and the Police Accountability Board are soliciting letters of interest 
and applications from individuals to serve on the Frederick County Administrative Charging 
Committee (“Committee”) for the Police Accountability Board (“Board”). 
 
The Committee shall: 
 

1. Be required to attend a 40-hour training program consisting of 5 consecutive days administered 
by the Maryland Police Training and Standards Commission prior to serving on the Committee. 

 
2. Hold monthly meetings, and additional meetings as necessary, to review complaints related to 

police misconduct filed by members of the public and determine whether to administratively 
charge the subject police officer(s).  

 
One Committee member will be appointed by the County Executive; one will be appointed by the 
Police Accountability Board.   
 
Persons having the desire to serve must be at least 21 years of age, legal residents or citizens of the 
United States, be residents of and registered voters in Frederick County, and have familiarity or 
experience within the legal field, the behavioral health field, social services, human resources or 
personnel management, the operation of a government agency, criminal justice agency, community 
service organization, or relevant lived experience.  Neither Committee members, nor their immediate 
family members, can be active police officers.  
 
Applicants are required to submit a letter of interest, application, and current resume.  Applicants may 
submit the required paperwork by using the following link for the Committee application:  
https://frederickcountymd-services.app.transform.civicplus.com/forms/28534. 
 
For questions, contact Mr. Madison Welder, Equity and Inclusion Coordinator, Office of Equity and 
Inclusion, Winchester Hall, 12 East Church Street, Frederick, MD 21701 (301-600-1063), 
fcgboards@frederickcountymd.gov. 
 
Deadline to apply:  4:00 p.m. on Monday, September 30, 2024 
 
Frederick County, Maryland, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, 
sex, age, marital status, disability, familial status, gender identity, sexual orientation, or source of 
income. 
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